
Valley Chapter Hog 

Director:   Roger Headland                                           

724-846-9828/ cell 724-561-4390   roddyheadland@gmail.com 
 

Asst. Director:  Mark Giannetti 

412-974-3311  gizmo75@verizon.net 

 

Next Meeting Grand Valley Inn    
October 13th, 2015 

Treasurer:  Dale Linkenheimer    

724-728-9023  dcl0653@verizon.net 
 

Secretary/Editor:   Gina Sluder     

724-846-2466  gina@valleychapterhog.com 

2015 OFFICERS2015 OFFICERS2015 OFFICERS2015 OFFICERS    

 Important Info: 

Sept 11–  Geneva on the Lake :Leaving McMahon’s Fri 
Sept 11th for Geneva on the Lake at 10:A.M.  

 

Sept 25-28–  York Open House-Flat Track Race– Hill Climbs 

(note if weather looks bad for ride to York please 

CALL Bill at the shop to see if still going)  

 

Did you know you can get a pass good at ALL National Parks:    Interagency Senior Pass 

$10. Valid for life. 
This is a lifetime pass for U.S. citizens or permanent residents age 62 or over. This pass provides access to, and 

use of Federal recreation sites that charge an Entrance or Standard Amenity Fee*. The pass admits the pass 
holder and passengers in a non-commercial vehicle at per vehicle fee areas and pass holder plus 3 adults at per 

person fee areas. (We used this on Skyline Dr./ Devils Tower/ Badlands & More!) 

9-11  

We  

Will 

Never 

Forget 

 

PLEASE Continue    

Prayers & Cards for  

 

Bill Livingston 

1503 4th Street 

Beaver Falls PA  



Roger, (Director)  Called the meeting to 
order at 7:30 pm with 32 members in  
attendance.  Minutes from the previous 
meeting approved by Jeff Meyer & Joan 
Bundy.  Pre -Ride had 6 bikes, went about 
1 mile on new tar & chip road.   New 
members: Shane & Michele Terracio, 
Ellwood City with a 2015 Ultra Classic.          
 

Mark, (Asst Director) Nothing to report, 
Blood drive was Great– this was my 1st 
time, will do it again!  
  

DALE, (Treasurer) last month’s balance 
was $2164.07, after expenses & deposits 
we now have a current balance of 
$2797.70.  Approved by Mel Bundy & Bill 
McMahon. Reported on Sturgis– did 5200 
miles, Wayne broke down, replaced battery 
twice & stater.  Missed rain, so much        
alcohol everywhere, 13 deaths total. 
 

GINA,  (Sec/Editor) Sturgis was good, 
crazy with bikes & a lot of nuts, their 75th 
Anniversary.  Most pulled out on Friday– 
so we had a lot of riding after they left.  I 
did 4311 miles on my bike.  Had a good 
time with Dale & Wayne.  Wayne did almost 
2,000 miles with NO windshield! 

Thank you to everyone that helped with 
set up & tear down after Bill Livingston’s 
Blood Drive.  Also many thanks to everyone 
that donated blood.  I thought I was the 
only one that got sick after donating but 

Walter did later.                                  
SPECIAL thank you to Valerie for all her 
help in organizing and all the planning to 
make this a HUGE success.  I’m not sure 
how much she spent on supplies, food, cell 
phone & donation to the church for use of 
the hall, but would like to make a motion 
to reimburse her.  (Everyone approved,)  
motion approved by Bob & Mel to give her 
$250.00. 
 

Bill Livingston (Web Master) unable 
to attend, home improving slowly, lots of 
follow-up’s with hospital.  Numbers are 
good, he said this club is “The BEST”. 
 

Bob , (Photographer)   The Full Throttle 
Saloon in Sturgis burnt down this am.  
(not much of a loss) 
 

JOAN, (Membership) we have 98 paid 
members for 2015.  Selling tickets for  
Humane Society fund raiser $5, tickets 
good every day in November win $50 or 
$100, depending on day based of evening 
daily lottery.  They will mail winnings 
directly to you.  
 

Jeff Meyer, (Safety)  Be careful on 
your bikes, deer season is coming up.  
Deer accidents:                                     
#1– West VA    #2– PA    #3– Ohio 

Liz, (Welfare)  Everyone stay healthy! 
 

Val, (Ladies of Harley) Blood Drive for our 
web master Bill Livingston, was a HUGE 
success We had an overwhelming    
outcome, and we did all this in a few 
weeks time.  Thank you to everyone that 
sent cookies and helped to set up & clean 
up.   We received a thank you from Rachel 
Bennett at Central Blood bank.  This was 
the largest drive ever for an adult.  
96 pints on site & 3 units of platelets plus 
other donations of blood equaled a total of 
100 pints.  A motion was made to hold an 
Annual Blood drive in Bill’s name:     

“Bill Livingston’s Blood Drive”  
approved by Bob Sluder & Mel Bundy.  As 
Bill requires blood, the amount is taken 
from what was collected in Bill’s name.  
He is not charged for the blood he needs.  
Although he doesn’t get our blood directly 
he is credited for what we collected for 
him, and others get our blood to help 
them too. 

Ladies of Harley- April/May– free golf 
lessons at Iron Wood, or Blackhawk, we 
purchase a bucket of balls for $8.00.   
Dinner first then hit balls...fun for all!  
More info to come next spring. 

All approved a DJ for our Christmas Party 
at a cost of $300, will play from 6 to 11. 

 

Officer Report 
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Membership:   

Joan Bundy                                          

724-728-6283  

Jlbundy1@verizon.net 

Historian:   

Mel Bundy                            

724-728-6283  

Jlbundy1@verizon.net 

Activities:   

John Brewer                                              

724-891-1217 

brew7jo@comcast.net 

Photographer:  

Bob Sluder                                          

724-846-2466  

hdcvo14@outlook.com 

Ladies of Harley:  

Val McMahon                                 

724-843-7204              

Sponsoring Dealer:   

Bill McMahon                            

724-843-7204 



Welfare   

Liz Schlosser Lloyd                                        

724-775-6757    

flloydsr@gmail.com 

Ticket Sales    

Jeff Meyer                               

724-624-0049  

jeff@meyersmobiletires.com 

Safety :                                                                        

Jeff Meyer                               

724-624-0049  

jeff@meyersmobiletires.com

  

Webb Master:   

Bill Livingston                                      

724-581-4988   

wrl2@comcast.net 

Road Captains:   

Bill O”Brien: 412-974-6321                                                  

willobex@verizon.net  

Rick Sliper:  724-920-8820                                           

rick-slip@hotmail.com         

(Road Captain’s) 

Bill O’Brien   unable to attend 

Rick Sliper,  unable to attend, no report 

Mel . (Historian)  2001 officers were: Director- Mel Bundy, 
Asst Director- Dave Wilcox, Treasurer –Liz Lloyd, Sec/Editor- 
Marsha Wright.  Photographer– Darlene Santilli.  Chapter 
raised $9500. for Hog for Dogs, meetings were at the shop 
and then moved to Thursday’s.  This was the year of       
September 11 (9-11), the opening of the new museum is 
tomorrow.  Mel also had the “FLAG OF HONOR” at the    
meeting, has all the names of those who died 2696 names.  
Their website is www.flagofhonor.org. 
 

JOHN, (Activities)  Sorry last month we were in Sturgis, 
highlight of trip was a Mexican standoff with a buffalo in 
Yellowstone Park.                                                            
We had 9 members– 5 bikes at HOG breakfast.  Some of our 
members went to Roar on the Shore & State Rally in Erie. 

Up Coming Dates: 

Sept 13– Geneva on the Lake (note if weather looks bad 
for ride to York please CALL  Bill at the shop to see 

if still going)  & Build –A-Bike, Altoona 

Sept 19– Fall Open House– McMahon’s 

Sept 25-28– York Open House-Flat Track Race– Hill Climbs 

——-  ——-  ——— 

Oct 2-4 Grand Canyon Ride- (note if weather looks bad 
for ride to York please CALL  Bill at the shop to see 

if still going)   

Oct 13– Chapter Meeting 

Oct 27– Breakfast @ Eat n’ Park 9 am 
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Bill McMahon (Sponsoring Dealer)  

Leaving McMahon’s 10:00 am Friday 19th for Geneva on the Lake, 
return Sunday, always a great time! 

∗ September 19th, FALL OPEN HOUSE @ McMAHON’S 

∗ OCTOBER 31st, HALLOWEEN PARTY @ McMAHON’S– please 
dress up! 

 

 

 

 

NO New Business:  

 

NO Old Business:  

 
 

Next Meeting  

OCTOBER 13th, 2015 

Grand Valley Inn 
 

   

Meeting adjourned at 8:35 

by  Bob Sluder & Rich White 



OCTOBER 2015 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dates to Remember 

Page 4 SEPTEMBER  2015 Valley Chapter Hog Newsletter 

   
SEPTEMBER 2015 

 
NOVEMBER 2015 

 
DECEMBER 2015 

8th Chapter Meeting 

11-13th Geneva on the Lake             

(vacation rentals by owners) 

Thunder on the strip 

19th-  Fall Open House @     

McMahon’s  

22nd Breakfast Club/Eat n’ Park 

 

24th-28th York Open House 

 26th- Flat Track Race                 

York XPO Center 

27th-  Hill Climbs 12:30pm  

Best Western under McMahon’s HD 

717-767-6931 

2-3 Wellsboro PA Grand  

Canyon (570-724-2111) rooms 

under Val McMahon 

 

13th Chapter Meeting 

 

15-17th Daytona 

 

27th Breakfast Club/Eat n’ Park 

 

31st-  Halloween Party–      

dress up @ McMahon’s  
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NO Chapter Meeting 

 

December 5th– Our HOG 

Christmas Party (meeting) 

Daugherty Fire Hall 

*NO December NEWSLETTER*  

 

22nd Breakfast Club/Eat n’ Park 

10th Chapter Meeting 

 

24th Breakfast Club/Eat n’ Park 

  

    Current Membership is 

98  Paid Members 

 

50/50 Winner $47.00 

Elmer Keck 

  

Next Meeting  
 

OCTOBER 13th, 

2015 

 

Next Meeting  

OCTOBER 13th, 2015 

Grand Valley Inn 



      

Valley Chapter Hog Newsletter 

613  7th Avenue 

Beaver Falls PA  15010 

724-846-6251 

MondayMondayMondayMonday----Friday 8:00 amFriday 8:00 amFriday 8:00 amFriday 8:00 am––––    6:00 PM6:00 PM6:00 PM6:00 PM    

Saturday 9:00 amSaturday 9:00 amSaturday 9:00 amSaturday 9:00 am––––    3:00 pm3:00 pm3:00 pm3:00 pm    

SEPTEMBER 2015 

 

Next Meeting  
October 13th, 2015 

Next Meeting 

October 13th, 2015 

Grand Valley Inn 

LIFE IS NOT ABOUT WAITING FOR 

THE STORM TO PASS…. IT IS  ABOUT 

LEARNING TO DANCE IN THE RAIN 


